
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: February 25, 2021 

 
AIS Principal Selected as 2021 Herb Kohl Educational Foundation  
Principal Leader 
 
In 2016, the Herb Kohl Foundation first added the Principal Leadership Award,  
and this year, Altoona Intermediate School principal, Ms. Andrea Steffen has  
been selected as one of only 16 principals statewide to receive the award!  
In recognition, Ms. Steffen and Altoona Intermediate School will each receive  
a $6,000 grant from the Herb Kohl Foundation.  
 
Leadership Award recipients are recognized for setting high standards for instruction, achievement  
and character, and creating a climate to best serve students, families, staff and community. 
 

“Ms. Steffen is an extraordinary leader who has changed educational outcomes for students.  
She is deserving of this award, and I am grateful that Senator Kohl's selection team sees her 
the way we do.” Dr. Heidi Eliopoulos 

 
 

About the Program & Award: 
The purpose of the Herb Kohl Principal Leadership program is to recognize and support administrative 
leadership and support Wisconsin school principals in pursuit of their unrealized goals for their schools 
or professional development. Twelve public school principals and four religious and independent school 
principals/administrators are selected for a Leadership Award. The 16 recipients and their schools each 
receive $6,000 grants from the Herb Kohl Educational Foundation. 
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